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Top DEP Stories 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Growing Greener cash heads to Wyoming County 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/growing-greener-cash-heads-to-wyoming-county-1.2424884 
 
Scranton Times: Growing Greener cash heads to Wyoming County 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/growing-greener-cash-heads-to-wyoming-county-1.2425038 
 
York Dispatch: State grants $1M for Hanover storm-water management, creek improvements 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2018/12/21/state-grants-1-m-hanover-storm-water-
management-creek-improvements/2364581002/ 
 
Mentions 
 
PennLive: Gov. Wolf’s next budget must properly fund our environmental needs | Opinion 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/12/gov-wolfs-next-budget-must-properly-fund-our-
environmental-needs-opinion.html 
 
Scranton Times: Release of natural gas at power plant rattles Midvalley residents 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/release-of-natural-gas-at-power-plant-rattles-midvalley-residents-
1.2425513 
 
StateImpact: Spills, shutdowns and legal challenges: a tumultuous year for Mariner East 2 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/12/24/spills-shutdowns-and-legal-challenges-a-
tumultuous-year-for-mariner-east-2/  
 
Intelligencer: Guest Opinion: Wolf budget should properly fund DEP 
http://www.theintell.com/opinion/20181224/guest-opinion-wolf-budget-should-properly-fund-dep  
 
Air 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Thank you for new air pollution rules  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2018/12/23/Thank-you-for-new-air-pollution-
rules/stories/201812230059  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Pa. air pollution fee hike planned for thousands of facilities as DEP account runs 
dry 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/12/21/air-pollution-fees-Pennsylvania-
DEP-asbestos-Bruce-Mansfield-FirstEnergy/stories/201812200049 
 
Climate Change 
 
Scranton Times: Climate change affecting NEPA 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/climate-change-affecting-nepa-1.2425222 
 
Allegheny Front: Climate change in Pennsylvania: A look back at 2018 and ahead at 2019 
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https://www.alleghenyfront.org/climate-change-in-pennsylvania-a-look-back-at-2018-and-ahead-at-
2019/ 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Region sets records in rainfall, warmth 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/region-sets-records-in-rainfall-warmth-1.2424983 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: A vital chance (LTE) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/12/a-vital-chance/ 
 
Daily Local News: Kennett officials urged to join effort to reduce greenhouse gas emissions 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/kennett-officials-urged-to-join-effort-to-reduce-greenhouse-
gas/article_b1c12bda-0528-11e9-bdf2-53c294d10bb6.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Morning Call: Park Service: Delaware Water Gap Recreation Area open during government shutdown 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-government-shutdown-delaware-water-gap-20181222-
story.html 
 
Erie Times: Nature watch: Unusual waterfowl spotted across Erie region 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20181222/nature-watch-unusual-waterfowl-spotted-across-erie-region 
 
Pennlive: If we lose insects - everything else collapses | Opinion 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/12/if-we-lose-insects-everything-else-collapses-opinion.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Past, present, future 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/past-present-future/article_ac10c9ac-ba4c-5c8c-aafb-
2d6f16423ad7.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Garden Club accepting scholarship applicants 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/garden-club-accepting-scholarship-applicants/article_a7d0b9d4-072f-
11e9-b003-cb027d188e33.html 
 
Gant Daily: Upcoming Programs at Elk Country Visitor Center 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/12/23/upcoming-programs-at-elk-country-visitor-center/ 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Sayre: Guthrie FCU donates $2K to Waverly Glen project 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_3e53dfd0-5c87-5d66-9fb7-1ce4a66e9b76.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Open and closed: shutdown's varied impact on parks, tourists 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/national/open-and-closed-shutdown-s-varied-impact-on-parks-
tourists/image_3d324d13-5cfb-52a4-b9ae-c8da614341bc.html 
 
Energy 
 
Morning Call: PPL says new online buying service connects customers to products at discounted prices 
https://www.mcall.com/business/mc-biz-ppl-online-shopping-energy-efficient-products-20181223-
story.html 
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Pittsburgh Business Times: Tenaska gas-fired power plant goes into operation 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/12/21/tenaska-gas-fired-power-plant-goes-into-
operation.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Natural gas plant moving ahead in Elizabeth after zoning change 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/12/21/Commissioners-Proposed-natural-
gas-power-plant-moved-forward/stories/201812220014 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Letter to the editor | There is no need for windmills 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/readers_forum/letter-to-the-editor-there-is-no-need-for-
windmills/article_0d80a514-053c-11e9-9c5d-47582d10e759.html 
 
Mining 
 
Morning Call: Zoners: Lower Macungie wrong in trying to stop tractor-trailer parking at quarry 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-lower-macungie-quarry-truck-parking-20181219-story.html 
 
Times Leader: Luzerne County receives $88,700 from active mining operations 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/728418/luzerne-county-receives-88700-from-active-mining-
operations 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Lawmakers, don’t take easy way out regarding black lung conditions 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/12/lawmakers-dont-take-easy-way-out-regarding-
black-lung-conditions/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Name of miner killed in Somerset County accident released 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/name-of-miner-killed-in-somerset-county-accident-
released/article_60c33d3a-05a6-11e9-9311-33ce74f90223.html 
 
Bradford Era: Central City man dies in mining accident 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/central-city-man-dies-in-mining-accident/article_4d01c685-
1d88-5725-ba1b-13486bb1e34a.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Citizens Voice: State right to curb leakage 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/opinion/state-right-to-curb-leakage-1.2424301 
 
Observer-Reporter: Washington, Greene near top of shale gas producers 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/washington-greene-near-top-of-shale-gas-
producers/article_ffd29be6-03ad-11e9-8a56-fbbe7fc27350.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: OP-ED: Why is EPA trying to roll back methane standards? 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/op-eds/op-ed-why-is-epa-trying-to-roll-back-
methane/article_d59e2f10-039f-11e9-9878-b36bffe18524.html 
 
Tribune Democrat: Letter to the editor | Competition could lower gas prices 
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https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/readers_forum/letter-to-the-editor-competition-could-
lower-gas-prices/article_96a2cb6c-053a-11e9-9f02-57f230c9fa84.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Many factors impact gas prices in Valley 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/many-factors-impact-gas-prices-in-valley/article_c562f5c7-a0f7-
592b-b5fb-990631e0500b.html 
 
Gant Daily: UGI Urges Residents to Follow Safe Energy Practices During Holidays 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/12/22/ugi-urges-residents-to-follow-safe-energy-practices-during-holidays/ 
 
Weirton Daily Times: Worker injured in blast at MarkWest facility dies 
https://www.weirtondailytimes.com/news/local-news/2018/12/worker-injured-in-blast-at-markwest-
facility-dies/ 
 
WHYY: DEP approves ethane pipeline to Shell’s cracker in Beaver County 
https://whyy.org/articles/dep-approves-ethane-pipeline-to-shells-cracker-in-beaver-county/  
 
Kallanish Energy: PA Dep approves permits for Shell’s ethane pipeline to cracker 
http://www.kallanishenergy.com/2018/12/24/pa-dep-approves-permits-for-shells-ethane-pipeline-to-
cracker/  
 
KDKA: Pipeline and Pension News with KDKA Radio's Melinda Roeder 
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/media/audio-channel/pipeline-and-pension-news-kdka-radios-melinda-
roeder  
 
Vector Management 
 
Post-Gazette: Insects slipping into the U.S. are causing billions of dollars in damage 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/12/20/invasive-insects-US-billions-damage-
pests-farm-bill-safeguards-trees/stories/201812010080 
 
Waste 
 
Post-Gazette: Brian O'Neill: A 'mulch appreciated' new way to recycle your Christmas tree 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2018/12/23/Brian-O-Neill-A-mulch-appreciated-
new-way-to-recycle-your-Christmas-tree/stories/201812230023 
 
Post-Gazette: A new Chinese policy forces people to ask: Is there a better way to recycle? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/12/20/new-China-policy-people-
recycling/stories/201812010081 
 
Water 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Local municipalities getting new water mains as Aqua invests $4.2 million 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/local-municipalities-getting-new-water-mains-as-aqua-invests-
million/article_a845052e-0526-11e9-b7da-b79360ed69b4.html 
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Philadelphia Inquirer: ‘Is this really happening?’ Chemicals that tainted water on military bases 
spreading to other towns in Bucks, Montco 
http://www.philly.com/news/pfas-water-contamination-pfos-pfoa-bucks-montgomery-20181222.html 
 
Scranton Times: Work finally begins on backyard holes in Scranton 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/work-finally-begins-on-backyard-holes-in-scranton-1.2424539 
 
Republican Herald: Butler Township sewage system to have new owner 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/butler-township-sewage-system-to-have-new-owner-
1.2424158 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: PennDOT seeks private partner for Chalfont wetland 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20181220/penndot-seeks-private-partner-for-
chalfont-wetland 
 
Daily American: Somerset County donates water to Maryland community 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/somerset-county-donates-water-to-maryland-
community/article_9f6eb9ac-1df2-5d96-8cc9-3779a4b07dc3.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Saving the creeks 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/12/saving-the-creeks/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Ambridge Water Authority ‘evaluating its options’ after Shell Pipeline permit 
approval 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20181221/ambridge-water-authority-evaluating-its-options-after-
shell-pipeline-permit-approval 
 
Tribune Review: Hampton council approves sewer rate increase 
https://triblive.com/local/hamptonshaler/14439892-74/hampton-council-approves-sewer-rate-increase  
 
WNEP: Residents Without Water for Days in Blakely 
https://wnep.com/2018/12/23/residents-without-water-for-days-in-blakely/ 
  
Philadelphia Inquirer: Rolling back clean water protections will hurt our communities | Opinion 
http://www.philly.com/opinion/commentary/waters-of-the-united-states-trump-administration-clean-
water-act-20181224.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: PennDOT announces flood repair work in Bradford, Sullivan counties 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_130f8bbb-f28a-5abb-807d-cf0a2c00ea8f.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: TMA approves budget with no tax increase 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/tma-approves-budget-with-no-tax-
increase/article_d6fe08a3-b804-5477-b600-29cc622d23ed.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Towanda Municipal Authority considers Ulster takeover 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/towanda-municipal-authority-considers-ulster-
takeover/article_fed76498-4e6e-52c4-a226-ffa9a77398b1.html 
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https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/somerset-county-donates-water-to-maryland-community/article_9f6eb9ac-1df2-5d96-8cc9-3779a4b07dc3.html
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/somerset-county-donates-water-to-maryland-community/article_9f6eb9ac-1df2-5d96-8cc9-3779a4b07dc3.html
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/12/saving-the-creeks/
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20181221/ambridge-water-authority-evaluating-its-options-after-shell-pipeline-permit-approval
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20181221/ambridge-water-authority-evaluating-its-options-after-shell-pipeline-permit-approval
https://triblive.com/local/hamptonshaler/14439892-74/hampton-council-approves-sewer-rate-increase
https://wnep.com/2018/12/23/residents-without-water-for-days-in-blakely/
http://www.philly.com/opinion/commentary/waters-of-the-united-states-trump-administration-clean-water-act-20181224.html
http://www.philly.com/opinion/commentary/waters-of-the-united-states-trump-administration-clean-water-act-20181224.html
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_130f8bbb-f28a-5abb-807d-cf0a2c00ea8f.html
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/tma-approves-budget-with-no-tax-increase/article_d6fe08a3-b804-5477-b600-29cc622d23ed.html
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/tma-approves-budget-with-no-tax-increase/article_d6fe08a3-b804-5477-b600-29cc622d23ed.html
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/towanda-municipal-authority-considers-ulster-takeover/article_fed76498-4e6e-52c4-a226-ffa9a77398b1.html
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/towanda-municipal-authority-considers-ulster-takeover/article_fed76498-4e6e-52c4-a226-ffa9a77398b1.html


Miscellaneous 
 
Tribune-Review: Government shutdown affects Flight 93 National Memorial, Fort Necessity 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14437895-74/government-shutdown-affects-flight-93-national-
memorial-fort-necessity 
 
Daily American: Some services at Flight 93 memorial closed during government shutdown 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/some-services-at-flight-memorial-closed-during-
government-shutdown/article_19002164-b302-550e-be12-b8d9b3c5882d.html 
 
ABC27: Game commission mulls earlier start to deer season 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/game-commission-mulls-earlier-start-to-deer-season/1670865830 
 
DuBois Courier Express: More salt being used in Sandy Twp. due to early winter weather 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/more-salt-being-used-in-sandy-twp-due-to-
early/article_8ba310d8-4e87-5bd3-a8f4-b33c45465e57.html 
 
PA Homepage: Dairy summit to address regulatory, funding issues 
https://www.pahomepage.com/community/dairy-summit-to-address-regulatory-funding-
issues/1671445001 
 
Lock Haven Express: Porches are inviting to more than family and friends 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/outdoors/2018/12/porches-are-inviting-to-more-than-family-and-
friends/ 
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